
From: Chambers - Hatcher VP  

Sent: Friday, 10 June 2016 2:44 PM 
To: Sally Taylor 

Cc: Joshua Moriarty; Michael Nguyen; Dean Astley; James Fleming 
Subject: RE: AM2014/96 and 97 AMWU request 

 
Dear Ms Taylor,  
 
The Commission has determined to grant the AMWU’s request for an extension of time to file its 
submissions by 5.00pm Friday 17 June 2016. 
 
Kind regards,  
 
Katrine Huynh  
Associate to Vice President Hatcher  
 
Fair Work Commission  
Tel: (02) 9308 1812 
Fax: (02) 9380 6990  
katrine.huynh@fwc.gov.au          
 
Level 10 Tower Terrace 
80 William Street  
East Sydney NSW 2011 
www.fwc.gov.au 
 
 
From: Sally Taylor [mailto:sally.taylor@amwu.asn.au]  
Sent: Thursday, 9 June 2016 3:52 PM 

To: Chambers - Hatcher VP 
Cc: Joshua Moriarty; Michael Nguyen; Dean Astley; James Fleming 

Subject: AM2014/96 and 97 AMWU request 

 
Dear Katrine, 
The Draft Program dated 9 March, 2016 included at page 7 a Draft Program for Written Submissions 
re Common Claims. The draft program required final comprehensive written submissions by the 
proponents of  the common claims to be filed on Friday 10 June 2016. The AMWU advises that we 
aspire to lodge material in response to the Commission’s Issues Paper on Friday the 10th.  
 
The AMWU is also preparing additional submissions specifically in reply to the written submissions 
of the Australian Industry Group (due on 22 February 2016 , dated the 26th of February and which 
appeared  on the casual common claim website on 29 February, 2016.) 
 
We seek an extension to the draft program for filing our submission in reply  until 17 June, 2016.  
 
Given the length of time between 17 June and 5 August this short delay should not place any party 
at a disadvantage 
 
I would appreciate you relaying this request to his Honour. 
 
Regards 
 
 

mailto:Katrine.huynh@fwc.gov.au
http://www.fwc.gov.au/
mailto:sally.taylor@amwu.asn.au


Sally Taylor 
Research Coordinator 
Australian Manufacturing Workers' Union 
e. sally.taylor@amwu.asn.au 

p. +61 2 8868 1500 
f.  +61 2 9897 9275 
m.+61 417 491 836 
a. Level 3, 133 Parramatta Rd 
Granville, NSW 2142 
p. PO BOX 160  
Granville NSW 2142 
w. www.amwu.org.au 
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